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Hansard Editors 
House of Commons 
Houses of Parliament 
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30 June 2024 
 

  Dear Hansard Editors, 
 
   
  I would like to make a correction to an answer I gave during the General debate on Pride 
Month on Monday 23rd June, recorded in Hansard Volume 769, Column 912. 
   
  During the debate, I misspoke when I said  "The right hon. Gentleman is also absolutely right 
to refer to Terence. His report was an essential part of changing the landscape in this country 
and making sure that compensation was available to the individuals who were affected." This 
was an accidental error. 
   
  Instead, I should have said "The right hon. Gentleman is also absolutely right to refer to 
Terence. His report was an essential part of changing the landscape in this country and making 
sure that Financial Recognition was available to the individuals who were affected." 
   
  I am copying this letter to Dr Andrew Murrison MP. I have requested that a copy of this letter be 
deposited in the Libraries of the Houses of Parliament. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Sir Chris Bryant MP 

Minister for Creative Industries, Arts and Tourism 
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